## Class 4!

Class 4 have had a really exciting week this week in our Topic lessons. We have been making our very own fruit salads and putting different fruits into a 'like' and 'dislike' pile. The majority of our children really enjoyed Kiwi it was nice to see them express their interest in different fruits. They all were engaged and enjoyed eating our Fruit Skewers in Snack time!









In Well-being Class 4 enjoyed categorising the class into boys and girls and labelling different body parts where their knowledge of body parts was really impressive.

Through Play and Leisure this week, Class 4 have tried on different types of clothing, linking to our Well-being lessons looking at males/females being comfortable wearing different types of clothing and different colours and that not everyone is the same. All children tried on different clothing and jewellery and had fun positively appraising peers.

Parents evening letters will be going home with the children today regarding times for Monday 16th June.

Sports Day has been rearranged for Wednesday 18th June 1.00PM - 2.30PM, we hope to see as many of you as possible!

Have a great weekend.

